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“Season’s Greetings” 

 

     To greet our school community as 
our eTwinning partner schools, we 
made a Christmas tree out of 
Christmas cards from previous 
eTwinning projects.  
    We did this activity collaboratively 
between the English subject and the 
school library. 
     We were able to REDUCE the number 
of goods we would need to make a 
“real” Christmas tree by REUSING old 
postcards to decorate our school. 
     We were also able to RETHINK the 
way we live with this environmentally 
friendly action that we can apply to 
our daily lives by reducing 
consumption and reusing materials!!     
 

           

                         
 

  

Rethoric Tournament 

     On January 19, we participated in the 
inter-class Rhetoric Tournament.  
     "Sport Hunting" was our theme and we 
presented arguments against it, namely: 

 the death of animals and plant 
species; 

 the destruction of natural habitats; 
 the significant number of hunting 

accidents in Portugal. 
     We must contribute to the 
sustainability of our planet, avoiding 
activities that destroy the ecosystems and 
people's lives, such as hunting.  
     Our arguments were so compelling 
that we moved on to the next phase.  
  

 

 
UPCYCLING 

 
     
    Upcycling is the process of using 
old or waste materials and 
converting them into new ones. 
    Thus, as we care about the 
planet, we only use these materials 
to make our posters and maquettes 
at school, like toilet paper rolls, 
yarn, cardboard and styrofoam 
leftovers, etc.  
      

 

David Attenborough:    
A life on our planet 

 
     Within the scope of the English 
and Integration Area subjects, we 
watched and discussed the 
unspeakable documentary David 
Attenborough: A life on our planet. 
     It is a true vision of the serious 
problems affecting our planet and 
our lives. What can we expect from 
the future? Unless we start acting 
right now, NOTHING! 
     We were so touched by the 
testimony of Sir David Attenborough 
that we wrote him a letter 
expressing our admiration for his 
work and his powerful voice in the 
fight to preserve nature.  
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TREE NURSERY 

     We water and check the nursery regularly and three pine 

trees are already growing. يىو 

     We can’t wait to see the other trees sprouting!  

Scan the QR Code to learn more! 


